
 

 

 
 
 
07 July 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF RFQ NO: RFQ/MICT/38/2023: APPOINTMENT OF A REPUTABLE SERVICE 

PROVIDER FOR THE PROVISION OF COMPREHENSIVE POPIA COMPLIANCE SERVICES 

WHICH INCLUDE A TOOLKIT AND/OR SYSTEM, CONDUCTING GAP ANALYSIS AND 

ASSESSMENT, AND TRAINING. 

 

 

With reference to the above mentioned RFQ, kindly be informed that the RFQ has 

been withdrawn 

 

 

For any further queries in relation to the above RFQ please contact 

rfqs@mict.org.za 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 
SCM Team 

 

   

 
    

 


